[bookmark: _GoBack]It is been a very happy and smooth start to the New Year for all of the students and staff at Keppel Sands State School. There has been an enrolment of three Prep students! These young students have settled into their new school routines quickly. Thanks to parents and families for assisting with this transition to Primary School.
